Supervisor’s Report
September 20, 2022

1- Financial Report

-Details of all income and expense transactions have been filed with the town clerk.
-Account balances as of September 20, 2022 for the general fund, highway fund, capital
improvement fund, and street light fund have been filed with the town clerk.

-1 will be picking the lumber up for the bathrooms, and cooking area on Friday. We have
scheduled a work weekend for the ball fields this weekend from 9-1 sat and Sunday. The
peewees and old-timers’ teams have been informed and any help will be appreciated.

-I have been in talks with the power authority and they sent us a proposal Richard and
myself reviewed it and think it is fair. | would like to pass it with the board and get moving on
the repairs to the damaged roads.

-l was hoping to have a rough draft of the 2023 budget for tonight. It is almost finished for
everyone to go over and would like to set up a meeting for next Wednesday 9-28 to review it
that will work.

Timothy White
Town Supervisor




